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24 July 2024 

Zara 

fyi-request-27391-df5ed7f8@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Zara 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings 
Act (the Act) 1987 

We refer to your email dated 26 June 2024 for: 

Please provide all documents and maps relating to the proposed 
enhanced wetland as mentioned in the District Plan agenda. 

"Enhance Wainuiomata wetland The Upper Fitzherbert wetland in 
Wainuiomata will play a key role in stormwater management, improving 
water quality, biodiversity and recreation. 

Response: 

Please find attached the Three Water Growth Study 2022 which refers to the 
wetland in Wainuiomata as stated in the Spatial Plan. The relevant parts are on 
page 4, page 40, and Appendix D@ on page 74. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this response to your information request may be published on 
Hutt City Council’s website. Please refer to the following link: 
www.huttcity.govt.nz/council/contactus/make-an-official-information-act-
request/proactive-releases  

Yours sincerely 

 

Philip Rossiter 

Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy 
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